
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  File number S7-08-22 

FROM:  Naomi Lewis, Office of the Secretary 

DATE:  October 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Meeting with Mr. Vincent Ashley 

 

On October 26, 2022, Naomi Lewis of the Office of the Secretary, had a phone call with Mr. Vincent 
Ashley, of the 7th Congressional District of Virginia.  Mr. Ashley expressed support for the above-
referenced proposed rule and opposition to any practices that hinder transparency. 


